

January 12, 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 07 s. 2021

REGISTRATION OF 2021 ENGLISH PROFICIENCY TEST TAKERS

To: Curriculum Implementation Division (CID)
School Governance and Operations Division (SGOD)
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads including TICs
This Division

- 1. Relative to DepEd Order No. 7,s.2015, DepEd Order No. 3, s.2016, and DepEd Order No. 32, s. 2016, item number 2 Section F, **RE: Communication Skills,** this Office encourages the registration of English Proficiency Test Takers. Prospective test takers shall register at tinyurl.com/2020cbeptreg.
- 2. Bureau of Education Assessment(BEA) of the Department of Education shall conduct the Computer-Based English Proficiency Test(EPT) for teacher applicants in both Elementary and Secondary based on requested date. Venue of examination and other relevant information shall be announced later through a separate memorandum.
- 3. This Office shall accommodate only the first 80 registrants who are residents of Tangub City for the above-mentioned test.
- 4. For queries and more information please contact Mr. Mario Esteban C. Arsenal, Division Testing Coordinator at 0936-925-7973 (Smart), 0966-184-5778(Globe).
- 5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is enjoined.

AGUSTINES E. CEPE, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent

Anecito St., Mantle, Tangub City

Website: www.depedtangub.net

C Telephone: (088) 545 - 0304

@ Telefax: (088) 395 - 3372

